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Janet Emel 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

To whom it may concern, 

Dhdlo 
Thursday, June 27, 2013 8:57 PM 
Janet Emel 

File # C09-13-006 

This letter is being sent to you in support of the Trubee rezoning located at 3870 N.Bear Canyon from SR to CR-1. 
Our address is 3860 N. Bear Canyon and we share the south property line to this property. 
We can be reached at the phone number below if you would like to contact us. · 

Thank you, 

David & Judy De La Ossa 
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